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To: Prof. Daehyoung Hong
Chair, TTA PG302

Dear Prof.  Hong,

Thank you for your letter of 24 February 2005 (IEEE L802.16-05/018) to the IEEE 802.16 Working Group,
which was presented by Panyuh Joo on 14 March.

We appreciate learning of your intent to work towards complete harmonization of  both TTA PG302 and IEEE
802.16 specifications, and we take note of your timeline. We welcome your technical comments as we complete
the development of IEEE P802.16e, which we hope to complete by mid-August 2005.

For details of our session this week, please see the IEEE 802.16 Session #36 Report:
<http://WirelessMAN.org/meetings/mtg36/report.html>.

Sincerely,

Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group on Broadband Wireless Access

cc: Hyeon Woo Lee, Chair, TTA PG302 International  Co-ordination Ad Hoc Group
Panyuh Joo, TTA liaison to IEEE 802.16
Yung Hahn, IEEE 802.16 liaison to TTA PG302
Brian Kiernan,Chair, IEEE 802.16 Task Group e
Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee
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